Economy and Skills

Depute Chief Executive and Chief Financial Officer: Alexander McPhee ACMA

Head of Education: Alan Ward

Telephone: 01563 576126

Email: alan.ward@east-ayrshire.gov.uk

Our Ref: AW/EO'N

10 January 2018

To: All Parent/Carers of Crosshouse Primary School

Dear Parents/Carers

DECANT OF PRIMARY 5, 6 & 7 PUPILS

Further to my letter of 21 December, I am now writing to invite you to an information session to be held at Crosshouse Primary School at 6.30pm on Monday 15 January.

We will be able to give you further details and also respond to any questions you may have. In preparation of the meeting, please find enclosed a Frequently Asked Questions paper, which I hope you will find helpful and may address many of your concerns.

I hope this is helpful and my colleagues and I look forward to seeing you next Monday evening.

Yours sincerely

ALAN WARD
Head of Education

Enc

East Ayrshire Council
Comhairle Siorrachd Àir an Ear